
   
 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 

November 2, 2020 
 

Welcome!  
 
Randolph “Randy” Raucci, our newest Utilities Maintenance Worker I with 

Water Distribution. Randy started October 26. 

 
Way to Go! 
 
The Water Treatment Plant participated in the United Way of Charlotte County – Campaign Kickoff and 

Day of Caring event by providing coolers of cold delicious bottled city water. It was greatly appreciated 

by everyone who attended that very warm day.   

 
The Water Treatment Plant congratulates Matt Keeney, Drinking Water Plant Operator “B”, on 

celebrating ten years with the City of Punta Gorda. 

 

 
 


